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Prague, 10th February 1883
My dear Mr. Sander,

How are you ? one doesn’t hear from you except in Gardeners’ Chronicle. Eduard does not write either.
The cheque from Polko for 1000 marks will be due today, I have paid it.

Low has asked permission via the English consul in Vienna, to exhibit orchids in the palm house at Schönbrunn, a sort of permanent orchid exhibition. For that he should donate the smallest plant of each genus to the Gardens. One does not know how the matter will develop.

I have been invited to act as judge at the 16th international plant exhibition which I shall accept if nothing intervenes. I don’t have an invitation for Vienna yet, but there is still time, and I shall go in any case. Joly is always ill.

What are the Cattleyas you talked about at the auction, …double Cattleya ??? Are these all from Lehmann or Seidel ? …import these Cattleyas …it seems that O’Brien has not done much with Chesterton’s things. 
Low seems to have reduced his efforts, he is not going to have an auction. Is Lehmann still in England or Europe ?

The Pescatorea sanderiana has flowered at Baron Hruby’s; yesterday I sent a flower to Reichenbach. Then a black and white drawing from Godefroy for the Orchidophile…it did not turn out too great, the flower is white, petals and sepals marked with pink and carmine.

Please write how your Cattleya auction went, whether they are still as sought after as last year.

When is Eduard going to return home ? his sister is about to give birth.

Kind regards, yours
B Roezl
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